
Avista Corp. 

1411 East Mission   P.O. Box 3727 

Spokane, Washington  99220-0500 

Telephone 509-489-0500 

Toll Free   800-727-9170 

Via: UTC Web Portal 

April 1, 2024 

Jeff Killip 

Executive Director and Secretary 

Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission 

621 Woodland Square Loop SE 

Lacey, WA 98503 

Re: Transportation Electrification – 2023 Annual Report 

Dear Mr. Killip, 

The enclosed report provides a high-level summary of the Company’s Transportation 

Electrification (TE) programs and activities for the calendar year ending December 31, 2022, as 

required by Tariff 077 effective April 26, 2021, and in alignment with the Transportation 

Electrification Plan (TEP), acknowledged by the Commission October 15, 2020, Docket UE-

200607. 

If you have any questions regarding this filing, please contact Rendall Farley at 

509-495-2823 or Paul Kimball at 509-495-4584, or by email at paul.kimball@avistacorp.com.

Sincerely, 

/s/ Paul Kimball 

Paul Kimball 

Manager of Compliance & Discovery 
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